
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                          13th October 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Thursday 3rd November year 10 will be taking part in a health and wellbeing learning carousel, delivered by 
various professionals and organised with the cooperation of Doncaster Council Public Health. The workshops 
are designed to give young people in Doncaster more information and guidance concerning the issues raised 
in areas such as sexual health, legal highs, body image, road safety, emotional wellbeing, and cancer. 
 
We would like to bring to your attention some of the topics which will be included in the workshop for sexual 
health: 
 
Sexually transmitted infections (transmission, testing, treatment) 
How to prevent sexually transmitted infections (including condom demonstration) 
Right to say no 
How to prevent unwanted pregnancy (contraception options and reliability) 
Emergency contraception 
Where to go for advice 
 
Due to the sensitive nature of the sexual health topic, and also some others listed above, we appreciate that, 
as a parent, you may have concerns regarding some of the subjects. If you would like to discuss these 
concerns, or if you do not wish your child to attend one of the sessions, could you please contact  

Mrs L. Gratton on the school telephone number above or by email (gratton.l@hungerhillschool.com) by 

Friday 21st October so we can make alternative arrangements for them. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E Barlow       Mrs S Davies 
Joint Head of Enrichment     Joint Head of Enrichment 
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